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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
TO: AIRPORT MOTOR INN - 1800 ELLICE AVENUE

RE: 2022 LOCAL AND INDUSTRIALSTREET RENEWAL PROGRAM:
BERRY STREET-FROM PORTAGE AVENUE TO ELLICE AVENUE -

            PROPOSED NEW SIDEWALK ALONG WESTSIDE PARKING LOT OF 1800 ELLICE
AVENUE

A street renewal project on Berry Street from Portage Avenue to Ellice Avenue will begin
construction in 2022.

As part of this work on Berry Street, we will repair the pavement, sidewalk and curb and install a new
asphalt overlay to improve drainage and rideability.

We will also be improving pedestrian accessibility via a new concrete sidewalk along the west side
of Berry Street adjacent to your property. To facilitate connecting the sidewalk to Ellice Avenue, we
will be removing the portion of pavement that extends from the Airport Inn parking lot onto Berry
Street; this is currently in the City of Winnipeg right-of-way.

Attached to this notice is a drawing of the new sidewalk. If you have any questions, please leave a
message at (204) 928-8431 and your call will be returned as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Blair Cockrell
Project Coordinator, Transportation
blair.cockrell@aecom.com

cc: Mr. Naveed Haider, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department
Ms. Julie Dooley – City of Winnipeg Public Works
Mr. Scott Gillingham – Councillor, St. James
Ms. Debbie Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services
PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca
311@winnipeg.ca




	Sheets and Views
	CT-19


